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January 14, 2025 

 

Prospective Families, 

We thank you for your interest in our school!  New family registration will open on February 3, 2025, at 7:00 

a.m.  Registration is in person and because registration is open to currently enrolled families the week prior, 

spaces are limited in many classes. 

The following class options will be offered for fall 2025: 

• 2-year-old and 3-year-old classes with M/W/F, Tu/Th and Five-Day schedule options 

• Pre-K 4 classes with M/W/F and Five-Day schedule options 

• Before and aftercare hours are available to be added to 8:30-3:30 and 8:30-11:30 schedules, if needed.  

The following paperwork is necessary in order to secure a place for your child next fall: 

• Completed registration form (forms will be available online at WelcomeTo.Faith/CDC ) 

• Check or Money order for registration fee (Cash if needed).  Online payments will not be accepted for 

registration fees.     

Enrollment packages will be given to new families upon receipt of the registration form and fee.  All paperwork 

must be returned by August 1, 2025. 

If we do not have an opening for your child, you will be given a waitlist form and will not be required to pay a 

registration fee until a spot becomes available.  Waitlist forms for 2025-2026 are good for one year and do not 

roll over into the next school year.  

Registration for our summer program will begin on March 3, 2025. The summer program is open to currently 

enrolled students and/or students that are registered for the fall of 2025. 

Please call the office if you have questions concerning enrollment or would like to schedule a tour. 

 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Collins 

Director  

http://www.faithbc.net/
http://www.welcometo.faith/CDC

